
Meeting of the Local Governing Body of Stoke Park Primary School 
09.12.2021 
 
Information for parents: 
Governors discussed 

 How the school spends funding from the Department for Education for disadvantaged 
children (The pupil premium strategy). This will be available to parents via the school 
website from January 2022. 

 How to strengthen governance at Stoke Park Primary School and be more visible to 
children and parents.  

 Holding a parent governor election in Term 3 (February 2022). 
 
Governors thanked 

 Stoke Park Primary School Parent and Teacher’s Association for their amazing 
contribution of £1000 worth of art supplies to the school. 

 All staff for their tremendous effort and dedication to the school in these very difficult 
times.   

 Cath Ironside for her contributions to the Local Governing Body as Parent Governor, 
Vice Chair of Governors, and as local governor with responsibility for Pupil Premium. 

 
Governors are going to  

 Celebrate children’s achievement at the end of the Term 2 Maths challenge and in 
Term 3 through a writing challenge that will be open to all children. 

 Visit the school to monitor the implementation of the new curriculum. 
 Consider proposals for improvements to the staff room to make it better suited to the 

staff’s needs. 
 


